
 

Supervisory Visit Form is Now Required  
To ensure timely documentation of aide supervision, the Remote Client Supervisory Visit form 
question "Discipline of person being assessed" now requires a response. It will be required for 
every Home Health and Hospice visit that includes this form. If there is no discipline requiring a 
supervisory visit, select “No discipline requiring supervision on patient’s care team”. 

 

If clinicians do not document the Supervisory Visit form, they will not be able to sign and close 
their encounters.  



 

 


